PLANNING BOARD OF THE TOWN OF EAST KINGSTON, NH

MEETING MINUTES - June 20, 1984

Members Present: Richard Smith Sr. - Chairman

Dr. Robert Marston

Mel Keddy-- Subsfitute Clerk Barbara Metcalf - Selectman Ev. Stone - Building Inspector

- 8:]0 P.M. E. Melvin Bowley Preliminary hearing of planned sub-division of 3 lots on Rt. 108 (lots 4,5,6). Three abbutors were present who reviewed the plans for the proposed subdivision but had no objections. Final hearing scheduled for July meeting.
- 8:30 P.M. Edward Smith Preliminary hearing of planned subdivison of 4 lots on Giles Road. Perc tests had not yet bean performed. 2 abuttors were present but had no objections.
- 8:50 P.M. Other Business

Ev. Stone stated that there is a continuing need for occupancy building codes and explained that their were people residing in sites containing foundations only.

Mr. Williamson has not yet submited application for operating a commercial business. The matter was referred to the Board of Selectmen for action

9;30 P.M. Meeting adjourned.

Mel Keddy Substitute Clerk